
We would like to wholeheartedly thank all members of the NSPB community, past, present and future, 
whose continued dedication is paramount to making the NSPB a success. Foremost, we would like to express 
our gratitude to our editorial board, for devoting their time to improving the work of burgeoning and established 
scholars in the field. We would like to thank our authors, who have meticulously revised and refined their 
manuscripts, working with our reviewers and staff to achieve the final product you see here. We are also very 
grateful to our supporters who sustain and help promote NSPB, especially the Psychology Department at 
The New School for Social Research (NSSR) and Dr. Howard Steele, our faculty advisor, for his continued 
mentorship and supervision. In addition, we thank the NSPB designer and layout editor Alyson Aladro for her 
aesthetic and editorial contribution to this, and the past six publications. We would like to acknowledge and 
thank the previous NSPB editors, Travis Cyr, Ryan Tellalian and Nadia Nieves for their guidance and direct 
contributions to this issue of NSPB. Finally, we thank you, our readers, for your attention and support, and 
for the value you place on graduate student scholarship.

Acknowledgements

i


